
July 29, 2011 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110719  
 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON THE TASK FORCE 

REVIEW OF NRC PROCESSES AND REGULATIONS 
FOLLOWING THE EVENTS IN JAPAN, 9:30 A.M., TUESDAY, 
JULY 19, 2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE 
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO 
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the results of the task force review of the 
NRC processes and regulations following the events in Japan, including conclusions, 
recommendations, and the approach to the longer-term review. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
Commission direction to the staff will be provided in the staff requirements memorandum (SRM) 
issued in response to SECY-11-0093 – Near-Term Report and Recommendations for Agency 
Actions Following the Events in Japan. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


